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Meet The Cat Whisperers of the SPCA…

If you enter our small animal building, or happen by the cattery, you might see some of our volunteers 
talking to our cats, administering belly rubs, or initiating a frisky game of catch the feather toy. Though 
it looks like a lot of fun (and it is!) these wonderful friends are engaging in activities which are all part of 
our Cat Care Program. Created to offer our felines the beneficial interaction they require to remain healthy, 
the Program helps animals adjust to their stay in the shelter, overcome shyness and stay mentally and 
physically alert. Abandoned kittens learn to trust their human caregivers and cats who are missing former 
owners receive the affection and attention they need to form a bond with their new families. 
In addition, our cat care volunteers help keep the cat habitats clean and assist SPCA staff in their daily 
duties. Volunteers observe cats and kittens for illnesses or unusual behaviors so they can alert staff as well. 
If you would like to become part of the Cat Care Program, please contact Alice Shanahan, SPCA Volunteer 
Coordinator, at Alice@spca914.org.

at Desires by Mikolay
Friday, December 6th from 5 p.m. to 9 p.m.

Enjoy Cocktails and small bites while browsing and 
buying fabulous jewelry, all for a good cause!

No fee to attend. 

RSVP greatly appreciated to Lisa@spca914.org.

Desires by Mikolay is located at 55 King Street in Chappaqua.

Charity Shopping Event for the SPCA 
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Hi, there! Have you finished reading this edition 
of Paw Prints? Could you please share it with 
your friends, so that everyone will know about the 
fabulous cats and dogs at the SPCA? Thanks!

Kind Kids’ Korner

LL Devon Litchfield

LL Riley Palmgren and 		
	 Giovanna Phipps

LL Elaine Yellen

LL McKayla Mulveney

LL Elizabeth Gorsuch

LL Anna and Ava Murphy

LL Sinead and Aine Devaney

LL Kate and Lilly Devaney

LL Noreen Kelly

LL Ken and Charlie O’Connor

LL Campbell and Hunter McKendy

LL Students of Havurah-on-Hudson

LL Student of PS 175 Bronx

LL Girl Scouts Heart of the 		
	 Hudson Troop 1606 Ossining

LL Briarcliff Middle School 		
	 Student Government

LL Clara Mere-Weigel and the 	
     German Language School of 	
	 White Plains

The SPCA has received so many wonderful gifts from young people everywhere! From donations in lieu of birthday 
presents to collections of goodies for our animals to the proceeds from fundraisers – we’re so grateful for the help of 
these local heroes. Please join us in thanking:
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s �We are indebted to Nicholas Tornatore and 
Troop 25 for choosing the SPCA for their Eagle 
Scout Leadership Service Project this year. The Yonkers 
scouts brought many donated goods, a very generous 
check and 25 elevated beds for our animals. They and 
members of their families stayed for the afternoon 
distributing wood chips in our canine play areas.  This 
was truly a wonderful project and a labor of love!

 �As part of Kiara Curtin’s Girl Scout Gold 
Award, she extended the SPCA’s memory 
garden and then advertised it to veterinary 
offices to help increase visitors to the SPCA. 
Her hope is that when people arrive to visit 
the beautiful gardens, they may meet some 
of our shelter animals. Thank you, Kiara, for 
all of your hard work and dedication!

 �As he has done in years past, Joseph 
Vassalotti asked for donations to go to the 
SPCA instead of birthday presents this year. 
Here he is in front of some of the amazing 
things his family and guests put together for 
our shelter animals. Joseph, we always love to 
have you visit us and thank you for being so 
kind and thoughtful!


